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Site Inspection Report

Diversion of forest land 8.3618 ha for

Tie-in Connectivity of ONGC Bokaro CBM Field into
JHBDPL Network of GAIL

The proposed site for diversion of an area of total 8.3618 ha
(0.2818 ha Forest Land and 8.08 ha GMJJ Land) for M/s Gail India Ltd. was
inspected on 15.09.2022

The proposed site is having miscellaneous vegetation with a canopy
density of 0.5 (approx). During site inspection, it has been found that 1442 trees
(as submitted in enumeration list) are present on the applied land which needs to be
removed.

No protected afchaeological/heritage site or any other important
monument are located on the said project area. '

No rare/endangered unique species of flora and fauna were found

during the inspection in the diverted area for the said project.
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